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Changes to Simpson Sound Level Products 
 

 Due to the unavailability of the microphone that Simpson used on the 884-2 and 886-2 

products, Simpson had to make changes to its products. We have gone from a 1” size 

microphone to a ½” size microphone. An adapter was used to place the smaller microphone into 

the same place the larger one was. This was done so that the change can be retrofitted to older 

units, presently in the field and in use, with minimal work.  

 However, with this change the 890-2 calibrator, as it is, cannot be used with the new 

versions of 884-2 and 886-2 units. The 890-2 unit will still be available as there are still 884’s 

and 886’s units still in the field with the 1” microphones and customers may still need 

replacement calibrators.  New unit kits will have the 884-2 and 886-2 sold with the 887-2 

calibrators. This calibrator is designed to work with the ½” size microphone, like our 897 

Dosimeter unit, and will now be designated for the upgraded 884-2 and 886-2 units. If you are 

purchasing new sound level units and a separate calibrator in an order, not as a kit, please verify 

which calibrator you require. We may still inquire on your selection as a precaution and 

verification. 

 If you have questions on these changes or with what your unit requires, please contact 

either Technical Support or Customer Service. Both can be found on our web site, 

www.simpsonelectric.com, by clicking on the ‘CONTACT US’ at the top of the screen. 
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